
Indianola Youth Football League 

 
 

Registration is now open 
www.indianyouthfootball.com 

 
 
Sign up now for the Fall 2019 IYFL season. 
 
 
The Indianola Youth Football League, Inc. is a non-profit organization committed to providing 

the youth of the Indianola School District and surrounding communities a quality tackle football 

program. Our primary objective is to teach fundamentals of football, physical fitness, and 

sportsmanship to participants in the league. 

 

This registration is for students entering the 4th, 5th or 6th grades for the 2019/2020 school 

year. When registering you must enter the participants anticipated grade level for the 

2019/2020 school year. For example if the participant is in 3rd grade today or has finished the 

3rd grade, you must enter “4” on the registration form which will make him/her a fourth grader 

for the 2019 season. 

 
 
Sign up on our website: 
www.indianyouthfootball.com 
 
Contacts: 
Brian Hommer - President 

Brianhommeriyfl@gmail.com 

515-313-5858 

https://www.indianyouthfootball.com/
https://www.indianyouthfootball.com/

